
 

 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2007-03 Real-time Operations 

Non-binding Poll Windows Extended  Through 8 p.m. Eastern on Wednesday, January 18, 
2012 
 
BALLOT WINDOWS for Three Standards STILL CLOSE at 8 p.m. Eastern on January 12, 2012 
 
Three non-binding polls of the VRFs and VSLs associated with the following standards have been extended 
through 8 p.m. Eastern on Wednesday, January 18, 2012 (previously the window was to have closed  
Thursday, January 12, 2012): 

• TOP-001-2 Coordination of Transmission Operations  
• TOP-002-3 Operations Planning  
• TOP-003-2 Operational Reliability Data  

 
Due to a technical issue, the non-binding polls were not visible to some ballot pool members, so the non-
binding poll windows are being extended to provide all ballot pool members a full 10-day window to cast 
their opinions on the VRFs and VSLs associated with the three standards.   
 
PLEASE NOTE: The three successive ballot windows are NOT being extended and will be closing at 8 p.m. 
Eastern on Thursday, January 12, 2012 as previously announced.  The extension only applies to the non-
binding polls of VRFs and VSLs. 
 
Instructions for Casting Opinions in Non-binding Polls  
Members of the ballot pools associated with this project may log in and submit their votes for the 
standards and opinions for the non-binding polls from the following page: 
https://standards.nerc.net/CurrentBallots.aspx. 
 
Link to Ballot Announcement 

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Monica Benson, 
Standards Process Administrator, at monica.benson@nerc.net or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
116-390 Village Blvd. 
Princeton, NJ  08540 

609.452.8060 | www.nerc.com 

 

https://standards.nerc.net/CurrentBallots.aspx�
http://www.nerc.com/docs/standards/sar/Standards_Announcement_2007-03_010312.pdf�
mailto:monica.benson@nerc.net�

